
 
 
 
9 SECURITY ENHANCEMENT AT BROUGHTY CASTLE MUSEUM (AN545-2003) 
 
An offer has been received from the current maintenance contractor in respect of enhancing security 
arrangements at Broughty Castle Museum. 
 
A quote of £2,208 has been received from Chubb Fire & Security PLC, for additional enhancements to 
the Intruder Alarm System. 
 
It is recommended that the offer be accepted.  There is allowance for the works in the 2003/04 Leisure 
and Arts Capital Budget. 
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